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Dear Mr. Marin, 

First of all allow me to express my sincere gratitude for participating as a speaker in our 

closed door meeting Enhancing Public-Private Partnerships to Strengthen the Protection of 

Vulnerable Targets in the State of Jalisco on March 24, 2011 in Guadalajara. 

Your availability to share your time and expertise was crucial to the success of this event and 

your presentation was excellent and thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 

I would like to use this opportunity also to reiterate my appreciation for your personal 

engagement and cooperation in promoting UNICRI’s endeavors in the field of public-private 

partnerships for the protection of vulnerable targets. 

Looking forward to continue strengthening our partnership in the common efforts to promote 

the benefits of the PPP approach in the field of security governance, please accept the assurances of 

my highest consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely,                                                                  

 

    

Massimiliano Montanari 
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